
Telling Your Medicaid Story to 
Policymakers Workshop 
Federal and State lawmakers need to know how 
Medicaid helps you and your family, and what it would 
mean to your life if the services and supports you have 
are reduced or stopped. National disability advocates 
think Congress may cut federal Medicaid funding and 
may change what states can do so it is easier for states 
to cut Medicaid programs. Many federal and state 
decision-makers do not know how Medicaid helps 
people stay healthy and living in their homes, not 
institutions. 

Join us for a virtual workshop to get the latest update 
on what is happening at the federal level, connect with 
a community of people affected by Medicaid, and 
develop your Medicaid story so what you say can have 
the most impact on your elected officials. 

Tuesday, Jan. 21st, 12 pm to 1:30 pm 

Registration: bit.ly/Storytelling1Eng 

Thursday, Jan. 23rd, 3 pm to 4:30 pm 

Registration: bit.ly/Storytelling2Eng 

What the workshop 
will cover: 

Latest updates on 
federal Medicaid 
funding; 

How to tell your story 
with a focus on public 
policy and to 
legislators; 

Large group 
discussions on how to 
tell your story; 

Working with other 
advocates in small 
groups to refine your 
story and practice 
telling it in a low 
stakes situation. 

Questions? 
Contact Tami Jackson at 

Tamara.Jackson@wisconsin.gov 
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